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Dear parents, 
 
Our school is IB 
(International 
Baccalaureate) school and 
we are preparing our 
students to become citizens 
of the world. 

  
The, 5th grade students will 
be reflecting on the 
exhibition projects. Students 
will also be reflecting on our 
responsibility to conserve 
and preserve natural 
resources.  
 

 
 
Fifth graders present their research 
projects at the IB expo.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
In the present IB unit “Who we are” we are exploring how 
what effect do people have on their environment. We will 
also be exploring how individuals can make a positive 
impact on our resources and environment and our 
responsibilities to our world.  
 
Through the implementation of our unit activities, our 
students have had the opportunity to put into practice our IB 
learner profiles and their various attributes:  

Knowledgeable  Inquirers 

Communicators  Thinkers 

Open-minded  Principled 

Caring   Risk-takers 

Balanced  Reflective 
 
The following IB attitudes are also taught and promoted in 
order to help your child become an exemplary citizen: 
 

Cooperation   Enthusiasm    Appreciation  
Tolerance  Integrity     Compromise  
Respect   Confidence   Creativity 

  Empathy    Independence Curiosity 
 

The Fifth Grade Teachers 
 

 


